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June 14% 2018

Attention Sprinkler Contractors,

Starting July 1!, 2018 Woodside Fire Protection District will
be enforcing the new requirement implemented by the Office
of the State Fire Marshal that at least one fitter per job site
must have their certification card and it must be submitted with
the initial sprinkler plans. This covers any commercial or
residential occupancy’s that has more than three dwelling units
up to, and including, four stories in height.

As of January 1% 2019, WFPD will be enforcing the
requirement that all fitters must possess a certification card,
along with trainees and apprentices will possess a registration
card when working on any job site. All certification and
registration cards must be submitted with the fire sprinkler
plans differed submittal. Any contractors not abiding by these
new requirements could potentially have a stop work order
placed on their project or have their plans revoked during the
processing phase.

Thank you for your cooperation,
Woodside Fire Prevention Bureau






